
Highway Superintendent 
 
 Sheridan County, Nebraska is accepting applications for the position of Highway 
Superintendent.   
 The Superintendent serves as steward of the County’s 1,200 miles of roads, mostly unpaved,  
preparing and managing a budget of roughly $4.5 million,  a staff of about 20 and a fleet of heavy 
equipment.  The Superintendent is hired by and reports to the Board of County Commissioners.   The 
job requires good listening skills, patience and diplomacy as well as fiscal and engineering skills and a 
high tolerance for paper-work.  This is a salaried, management position that sometimes requires long 
hours and vigorous physical activity in harsh working conditions.   
 This position is subject to a Veteran’s Preference as required by Nebraska law.  
 Sheridan County is an EEO employer and invites applicants with disabilities to make known to 
the Board of Commissioners any necessary accomodations in the application process. 
 Applications will be accepted until the position is filled. 
 Applications and Job Descriptions are available at the office of the Sheridan County Clerk, 301 
East Second, Rushville, Ne. 
  
 


